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Company Update #18-04

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE!
New York Bus Sales will be holding our annual “Employee
Appreciation” picnic at our Main Facility in Chittenango on
Wednesday, September 12, 2018.

We will be closing our Rochester, Ravena and Middletown shops
for that day so those employees will have time to travel to
Chittenango.

To avoid any inconvenience to our customers, calls to those
shops will be directed to our main facility in Chittenango for that
day and will resume normally Thursday morning.

Thank You!

2018 Employee Appreciation Picnic

http://newyorkbussales.com/
http://www.nyhma.org/viewforum.php?f=2&start=0
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CONTACT OUR SALES DEPARTMENT WITH ANY QUESTIONS

Kevin Coon
kcoon@newyorkbussales.com
315-415-6570

Bill Daigler
wdaigler@newyorkbussales.com
716-713-9852

George Darling
gdarling@newyorkbussales.com
315-263-6141

Jeremy Johnston
jjohnston2@newyorkbussales.com
585-233-3768

Bill Lyons II
wlyons2@newyorkbussales.com
518-275-2816

Jeremie (JJ) Richmond
jrichmond@newyorkbussales.com
315-559-3999

http://newyorkbussales.com/
http://www.nyhma.org/viewforum.php?f=2&start=0

